
 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Our ref: Michael Mushaathoni 
Tel:  (012) 382 4421 
Fax:  (012) 382 5134 
E-mail: mushaathonima@tut.ac.za 
 
06 August 2007 
 
Dear Ms de Swardt 
 
RE: ACCEPTANCE OF CAMBRIDGE QUALIFICATIONS 
 
With reference to the above matter: 
 
The Tshwane University of Technology (TUT) believes in its motto, namely that it 
empowers people. It is TUT’s drive to accommodate all who wish to study at the 
institution. 
 
This letter is meant to confirm that the Tshwane University of Technology considers 
applications from prospective students with Cambridge qualifications provided that 
they meet the institution’s minimum entry requirements (as well as faculty and 
programme specific requirements). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AM Mushaathoni (Mr) 
Deputy Registrar: Enrolment Services 
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